
9 Movember 1973 

Sin Mitchell, 
Canadian Arctic Resources Committee, 
53 Ce,eee Street, 
Room 21, 
Ottave KlP 5C5 

Dearr3usan: 

Thank you for your letter of Novether 6 regarding letvironeental 
Aeserseent and tbieen In fseneral. 

reeeorees to provinciel proposels and inetiatives eay on their 
surface seem somewhat out of the range oi coucerne o 	L think 
In this Instance eovernments in general need toliknow and feel the . — 	. 	. 	_ 
depth of public oeposition to iufleeitle governmentel posit:eons re 
eevieenmentel esneseeent. 

Should the Ontario government mace legislation on this feitter thn, 
in eseence, locks the public out of the process, it will be that much 
har,ler to fenress uron the federal government acceptance of positions 
which the Ontario goventeent found it convenient to 11:Jiore. y the 
tie it eet m to the federal level it zay be too late. 

The early support and apncernnce of CAV{C in the provincial area, 
Cummagh whatever response it might  find appeopriaze, coulu be 
invaluable in giving both provincial - and federal governeeets a 
high public profile in thi etter. 

The better the legislation at the provinciel level, the i.lt.ter te 
possibilities at the federal level. 

Perhaps, in this light, a reconsideration by CARC of our request for 

a respcfiesrmi 09ral.g061.?_sWakh44i/,we444/igilje-
fgAg#R1 level. 

In any evem we shall of course  be interested in working with CARC 
on federal proposals in the fueure. 

Take care. 

Yours truly, 

(AN  enstrilli 
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